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Comments: Regarding the School Trust, St. Louis County, and TCF Land Purchase #66600:

 

I wholeheartedly support this land purchase. The BWCA is a national treasure and should be protected for future

generations at all costs. I've taken many BWCA trips with friends and family over the past 40+ years and quickly

grew to love it; maybe even more now as I age out of my ability to travel as in the past. Please do the right thing

for those who pioneered the establishment of this precious resource and for those who have followed, and will

follow, in their footsteps.   Thank you.


